
 

Feedback: Salary increase 1 April 2020  
 
The PSA has taken note of the employer’s internal newsflash in which it indicated that the salary 
increase for grade 1 to 6, effective from 1 April 2020, will be 6.4%, which is based on 4.4% that is the 
projected inflation rate plus 2% as agreed in the recent wage agreement. 
 
The employer did not informed labour of this position before it issued the newsflash. The PSA 
requested the employer to provide the report on which it bases its projected inflation rate of 4.4%. 
Should it be established after the variation process that the 4.4% inflation rate is incorrect,  the PSA 
will engage the employer to ensure that the correct percentage is implemented.   
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